
RFI2013000218 Response

From: Shields Jane (Jane.Shields@thamesvalley.pnn.police.uk) on behalf of Public Access

(PublicAccess@thamesvalley.pnn.police.uk)

Sent: 28 March 2013 11:30:00

To: Adrian Neighbour (ajn1@hotmail.co.uk)

Dear Mr Neighbour

 

Reference No: RFI2013000218

 

I write in connection with the above-referenced Freedom of Information request dated
which has now been considered as follows: 

 

 

Request

 

It is under the provisions of the above Act that I

formally request the following information

concerning the operation of speed detection

devices in the Thames Valley Police Area.

 

1. Copies of current policies and/or risk

assessment criteria used in respect of

determining the establishment and removal of

speed detection on devices at a

given location.

 

 

 

 

 

2. A list of all performance measures and

targets used in the operation of speed

Response

 

Thames Valley Police can inform you of the

following which is considered with regards to

establishing speed camera devices at any given

location:

 

 

Speed camera enforcement is not restricted to

locations where there have been injury collisions;

a full assessment is made and if there is

evidence of speed and a risk to road users then

camera enforcement will be considered as a

potential solution along with other options such

as, education through the Community

Speedwatch initiative, the use of SID (Speed

Indication Devices) and roadside enforcement by

local Neighbourhood Officers. We can also refer

you to an ACPO policy followed by Thames

Valley Police via:

http://www.acpo.police.uk/documents/uniformed

/2011/201112UOBAOpUseSRLODTv11.pdf
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detection devices.

 

 

 

 

 

2) There are no other performance measures or

targets used in the operation of these devices.

.

 

 

Complaint Rights

 

If you are dissatisfied with the handling procedures or the decision made by Thames Valley
Police, you can lodge a complaint with the force to have the decision reviewed within 2
months of the date of this response. Complaints should be made in writing to the Public
Access inbox: (publicaccess@thamesvalley.pnn.police.uk)

 

If, after lodging a complaint with Thames Valley Police, you are still unhappy with the
outcome, you may make application to the Information Commissioner at the Information
Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF.

 

Yours sincerely

 

 

Jane Shields LLB

Public Access Officer

 

 

Thames Valley Police Currently use the Microso� Office 2002 suite of applica�ons. Please be aware of this if you intend to

include an a!achment with your email. This communica�on contains informa�on which is confiden�al and may also be

privileged. Any views or opinions expressed are those of the originator and not necessarily those of Thames Valley Police. It

is for the exclusive use of the addressee(s). If you are not the intended recipient(s) please note that any form of

distribu�on, copying or use of this communica�on or the informa�on in it is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you
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have received this communica�on in error please forward a copy to: informa�onsecurity@thamesvalley.pnn.police.uk and

to the sender. Please then delete the e-mail and destroy any copies of it. Thank you.
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